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Address Change for Children’s Law Center (CLC) and  
Los Angeles Dependency Lawyers (LADL) 

 
 
DCFS should utilize the Attorney Notification System to send reports to attorneys electronically.  If you 
choose to mail them instead, use the proper address format including agency’s name, floor and suite 
number and the attorney’s name.  Please note that CLC and LADL are not located at the courthouse.  
Do not send mail intended for CLC or LADL to the courthouse, it will be returned to the sender. 
 
 

Children’s Law Center (CLC) 
101 Centre Plaza Drive 
Monterey Park, CA 91754-2178 
 
 
Los Angeles Dependency Lawyers (LADL) 
901 Corporate Center Dr.  
Suite 520 
Monterey Park, CA 91754 
 
 

Office of the County Counsel Dependency Division  
201 Centre Plaza Drive 
Suite 1 
Monterey Park, CA 91754-2142 
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